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Dear Ms. Wiedner, 
Dear Mr. Swords, 
 
I would like to thank you for participation  by audio conference in the open session held on 8 March at the 
Compliance Committee's 52nd meeting on decision V/9g of the Meeting of the Parties concerning 
European Union. 

As you may recall, at the end of the session, the Chair invited you to submit the comments you made 
during the session, as well as any further comments you wish to make, in written form as soon as 
possible after the meeting. 

The Committee would be grateful to receive any such comments and additional information by next 
Tuesday, 12 April, in order that they may be taken into account in the finalization of the Committee's 
second progress review on the implementation of decision V/9g. 

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning the above. 

Kind regards, 

Fiona 

 

  
 
Fiona Marshall 
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee 
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@unece.org 
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26 
Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34 
Office: S-429-4 
 
Palais des Nations 
8-14 avenue de la Paix 
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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